
Freedom of Information Act 

Information and Request Directions 

Woodlawn USD #209 strives to be a transparent organization and desires to make its public records 

available.  Please request records not available on the Woodlawn USD #209 website from Eric 

Helbig, the District Freedom of Information Officer.  When requesting records under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA), please indicate FOIA in the subject line of the email utilizing the email 

address below.  In addition to email, you may also request records utilizing the following address or 

fax number. Fees may be assessed as allowable under the Act (5 ILCS 140/) 

By Email:  

Eric Helbig, ehelbig@woodlawnschools.org   

By Mail: 

Attn: Eric Helbig, Freedom of Information Act Officer 

Woodlawn USD #209 

300 N Central St. 

Woodlawn IL, 62898 

By Fax: 

618-735-2032 
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